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ERRATUM 
 

RFP No. 3647/30/08/2024 
 

Request for Proposals (RFP) for the Provision of Quantum 

Computing Access services to the CSIR. 
 

On Wednesday, 14 August 2024, the Council for Scientific and Industrial Research (CSIR) 

invited suitably qualified and experienced service providers to submit proposals for the 

above-mentioned Request for Proposals (RFP).  Please note the following changes in the 

advertised tender documents:  

 

1.  The RFP document indicated that the closing date for the tender is 30 August 2024 at 

16h30.  The new closing date of the tender is 09 September 2024 at 16h30. 

 

The CSIR appreciates your interest in responding to the Request for Proposals.  

The CSIR wishes to encourage you to submit a response to this tender, and to apologise 

for any inconvenience caused.  

Enquiries may be directed to tender@csir.co.za  
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